
 

 
 

 

 

M a i l i n g  A d d r e s s — P . O .  B o x  3 2 9 ,  O r a n g e  G r o v e ,  T X  7 8 3 7 2  

Thursday: 5:30 PM  
Saturday: 5:00 PM - 5:30 PM 

Sunday: 5:30PM 
 

Please contact Fr. Patrick by phone 
or email if you need to make an  
appointment for Confession or 

Anointing of the Sick. 

St. John of the Cross 
 

Mon., Tues., Wed., and Thurs. 

 
8:30 AM - 12:00 PM 
1:00 PM - 4:30 PM 

CLOSED FOR LUNCH 
12:00 PM - 1:00 PM 

OFFICE IS CLOSED 

Fri., Sat., & Sun. 

Physical  Address—303 County  Road 185,  Sandia ,  TX 78373 

Parish Office: 
361-384-2795    

 
Mission Website: 

www.st-johnog.org/sfoa 
 
 

Pastor: 
Rev. Patrick K. Donohoe 

 
Mission Office Email: 

Saintjohn0003@gmail.com 
 

 

Parish Office Fax: 
361-384-0056 

Bulletin Email 
saintjohn0006 @gmail.com 

 
 

S t .  F r a n c i s  o f  A s s i s i  M i s s i o n   

Sunday: 9:15 AM 
St. John of the Cross 

Saturday: 6:00 PM 

Sunday: 7:30 AM, 11:00 AM ~ English 

6:00 PM ~ Spanish 

Daily Mass: 
Mon. , Tues., & Fri. ~ 8:00 AM 

Thurs. (Sp.) ~ 6:00 PM ~  

Adoration ~ 

Thurs. (Sp.) - 6:30PM 

1st Saturday Mass: 8:00 AM 

  Mass Schedule Reconciliation Parish Office Hours 

 



 

We remember these service personnel in each  
‘Mass for the Families of the Parish’ 

 

Air Force:  Preston Holliday,                                               
 Christopher, Randall Lauer II  Alayah Moore,   
 Audrey Winstead 
 

Army:  Father Jim Craig, Magdeleena Delaney,  
 Celine De Los Santos,  Allen McDonald,  
 Jacob Madrid, Eduardo Enrique Perales,             
 Robert Ponce,  Fernando Ramos III, Anthony Rios, 
 Tyree Winstead  
 

Coast Guard:  Corey Bunton and Joshua Salinas  
 

Marines:  Aurora Alarcon, Hunter Frees, and Andre Rodriguez 
  
Navy:  Cory Elyasevich, Diane Martinez, and Noah Vasquez 
 

Please pray for our  
ACTIVE DUTY MILITARY! 

 

May He bless all who are in need of His strength, especially:   
 

Ana Culpepper, Henry Garrett, Kenton Heider,   
Paula Heider,  Gerald Lindsey,  Melba Malik,  
Cheryl Marshall, Kyle Metz, Adrian Nunez, Daniel Nunez, Phillip 
Torres, Paige Trevino, Adolfo Trevino, and Bo Weaver  
 

Praying for expecting mothers and their babies: MaryRuth Hart,               
Theresa Laurienti, and Laura Perez  
 

Please contact the parish office for any additions or deletions. 

 Coastal Bend Food Bank distributions at 9AM at 
St. John of the Cross on Thursday, September 4  and 

St. Francis of Assisi on Saturday, September 27 

The next bread and pastries distribution will occur at                                   
at SJoC on August 27 and 30  at 9AM and                   
at SFOA on Saturday, September 13 at 9AM.  

PREVIOUS WEEK 08/10/2025 CURRENT WEEK 08/17/2025 

Collection  $369.00 Collection  $629.00 

Diocesan Retired Priests’ Fund $200.00   

Summer Electric Fund $156.00   

PRAYER LIST 

MASS INTENTIONS  

Worship & Prayer 

Sun.-Aug 24    9:15 AM † Jerry Cross by Mar Cross 
† Phyllis A. Toler by Charles D. Toler 
People of the Parish  

Sun.-Aug 31    9:15 AM 
 

† Jerry Cross by Mar Cross 
† Phyllis A. Toler by Charles D. Toler 
† Raymundo Villanueva by Anita Bazan 
People of the Parish  

ALTAR & ROSARY SOCIETY  NEXT MEETING:  SEPTEMBER 15  @ 2PM 

Stewardship of  Treasure 

Parish Organizations 

Works of Mercy 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS # 8335   NEXT MEETING:   SEPTEMBER 2 

Faith Formation 

Praying for our Military 

Community 
Patrice Adams Foundation—Benefit Dinner and Dance * Live & Silent Auction 

Saturday, September 27, 2025 at Orange Grove Rifle Club 
Doors open at 6:00PM.  Drawing begins at 6:30PM.  Dancing from 8:00PM—12:00 midnight.  
Donation:  $100 for two people Website:  patriceadamsfoundation.org  

Live music featuring   
Nashville artist:   
J.R. Castillo & 
 Unwound 

COASTAL BEND BLOOD CENTER BLOOD DRIVE ~ Sunday, August 24 at St. John of the Cross from 8:00AM—1:00PM. 
Appointments are recommended and walk-ins are welcome!  Scan the QR code or visit our website at coasalbendbloodcenter.org.          
Donors will receive a t-shirt.  While supplies last.  Photo ID needed. 

Faith Formation Registration ~ Sun., August 24, after 11AM Mass, and Wed., August 27, at 6:00PM.   

Junior high - high school students and their parent(s) MUST attend registration and orientation in the parish hall.  
Student expectations and policies will be reviewed.  Parent and student attendance at an orientation is MANDATORY 
to register or participate in our faith formation  program. 

Parents with ONLY elementary-aged children (grades kinder -  fifth grade) will complete registration in the faith formation building and do 
not need to attend an orientation session.                                                                                                                                                                                              
Registration fees = $40/student with a maximum of $120/family  (Registration scholarships are available.)  



 

A Note from our Pastor 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ Jesus, 
 

 Last week I was in Canada with my two brothers and their spouses. My sister                                        
and her husband had to cancel at the last moment due to some medical issues. We live                                         
so far apart (Washington, DC; Foley, AL; Belton, Tx, and Orange Grove, TX) that we                                  
don’t have time to actually visit with each other. For the last few years, we have started having a 
“Sibling Trip” so we can keep in touch and visit each other face to face! Talking over the phone is 
okay, but seeing each other’s face and feeling their presence in front of you is so much more       
wonderful. If you haven’t visited you siblings (parents or grandparents) recently, I strongly        
encourage you to do so. It is not only good for yourself, but it can be very uplifting for them. We 
shared six days of visiting the sites and having some really great meals. I like going on these trips 
as I am a “foodie” and really like trying new foods! Since, my sister-in-law Margaret had never 
seen Niagara Falls, we made a special side trip to see the Falls. It was great to see the awe and 
wonder in her eyes. We siblings had been there before during a family vacation years ago, but it 
was so impressive to see them again now as an adult. We decided during the first sibling trip, that 
six days together was more than enough time together.  
 

 For the next week of my time away from the parish, I choose to go to Puerto Vallarta on the 
Mexican west coast. I have been there several times before, so it was more of an “old home 
week”. Sometimes we go on a vacation and just “go, go, go!” But every so often I go on a           
vacation that is more of a “retreat” and a time to “relax and unwind”. No work, no sites to visit, 
and no things to do. Days to sleep in until you naturally wake up, spend time in your PJ’s until 
you get hungry enough to go have your first meal of the day. Sometimes, that might be a late 
lunch rather than a breakfast. That is my time in Puerto Vallarta. This time I went with a great 
friend of mine – Keith.  One good thing about Puerto Vallarta is all of the very great restaurants. 
Any if you like seafood, it is one of the great places to visit. 
 

 There are two types of vacation, one is to go and see and to do new things, and the other is 
to step back from the world and to recharge. I found this quote years ago and I have it where every 
few months I see it and read it again. I share it as it speaks to me and these types of vacation. I 
hope that you enjoy it. 
 

 “A vacation or retreat is a “reset button”. Always remember that you a duty before God that 
is unique and only yours. When we are overburdened by all of the noise of the world around us, 
how can I take time for silence to listen to God. How can we be present to God and one another 
when we are overburdened. We need to take time for silence and to be present to God during that 
silence. “Trust in the slow work of God”. It is the time to let the Holy Spirit do his work in you 
and on you. God works on us in His time and in His way. To take a vacation is to reflect, “What is 
God’s plan for  
me and for my purpose in the world”. 
 

 Next weekend I should be back, 
rested and possibly tanned (or red like 
a lobster).  

 Love and Prayers, 
 Fr. Patrick 

Donohoe Family Vacation ~ Margaret, Dennis, Fr. Patrick, Michael, and Marion 



 

 


